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Call for applications PROMOS 2025 

Funding for study trips abroad in 2025  
 

PROMOS is a program to increase student mobility and replaces a number of DAAD 

scholarship programs. Unfortunately, these means are very limited due to cost-

cutting measures. 

Funding conditions 

Funding can be granted for 1-2 study trips (of students) with a maximum duration of 

12 days. The trip must be accompanied by at least one University representative. In 

addition to imparting subject-related knowledge and providing an insight into the 

host country, the focus should be on meeting students and researchers. Trips 

with a predominantly touristic program are not eligible for funding, nor are lecture or 

congress trips. The content of the trip should focus on education, migration and 

sustainability. 

Aim of the funding 

The aim of the funding for study trips is to increase the number of students who get 

the chance to travel abroad accompanied by a professor/lecturer during their 

studies. 

The funding includes a per diem of € 45.00 per person for up to 12 students per trip 

with a maximum of 12 days of funding (total volume per trip thus € 6,480.00). A 

maximum of one accompanying lecturer may also be funded at the above rates. 

Additional accompanying persons must be financed from other funds (e.g. faculty 

funds). 

Application deadline 

 February 15th 2025 

 

Required documents: 

1) Detailed program description including schedule 

2) Invitation letter from host university abroad 

3) List of participants 

4) Description of the content-related preparation of the participants 

(e.g. through obligatory attendance of a seminar) 
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5) Financing plan 

Please note: PROMOS scholarships do not include any insurance coverage. 

However, sponsored students/doctoral candidates and accompanying University 

representatives have the opportunity to take out insurance through the DAAD. 

 

After completion of the study trip: 

Within one month after the end of the trip, the International Office must receive: 

1) Report by the responsible lecturer(s) (accompanying person) 

2) If applicable, reports in the press/media 

 

Please direct your application/ any queries to:  

 

Katholische Universität Eichstätt-Ingolstadt,  

International Office 

Thomas Grubauer 
 

email:   international2@ku.de  

phone:  08421 93 21016 
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